
02/10/20 

To: Kimberly School Board and Superintendent Schroeder 
 
From: KEA (Darin Gonzales) 
 
Re: Request to negotiate 
 
KEA would like to formally request the opportunity to negotiate for the upcoming school year (20-21). 
 
Items KEA would like to discuss: 

1. Certified salaries 
2. Allocation amount of health benefits 
3. Review master contract terms and conditions 
4. Class sizes (district goals) 
5. Early release days-expectations for certified employees 

 
Thank you! 


